
S N A C K S  A N D  T H R O W B A C K S

SHAWN AND ANDREW SHOW LOVE

Shawn Plate and Andrew Thompson showing

much support for Municipal Clerks everywhere!

SNACKS & THROWBACKS

Councilmember Colin dropped by and read

some of the minutes from 1965. She was able

to get a look at how our process has changed

over history with regard to minute creation.

CHRIS, BRENDAN AND LAUREN #CLERKLIFE

Chris Viebrock, Dylan Frisbie and Lauren Davini

stopped by with baked goods (thanks Lauren!)

and marveled over the legislative history at

their fingertips.

SHAWN PLATE REVIEWS HISTORY

Shawn enjoys yoga, working out and reading

the minutes from San Rafael's early days and

comparing today's budget to 1919's budget.

LOOK CLOSELY

While using the handy-dandy magnifying glass,

we were able to get an up-close shot of  the

beautifully written "San Rafael" from the

handwritten minutes.

TODD, ANNE AND PAUL TIMEHOP TO 1874

Todd Berringer, Anne Derrick and Paul Jensen

scoured the minute books in search of big

name community members from the past!


